Elsen, Nikki
ﬁ

From: Stoner, Brad '

Sent: Wednesday, March 4, 2020 12:11 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Cc: Denson, Jonah; Nedegaard, Troy, Hassemer, Jamie

Subject: RE: REVIEW: The Charmant Hotel River Roast - August 14, 2020

Permits have been received and reviewed...No police service will be required.

I have expressed my concerns over closing 100 State St for emergency use to the Riverside Park area as Front St, south
of State St, being closed for the LaCrosse Center renovation limiting access to the Riverside Park area then to 2"/Vine St
to Front St, to State St and then the park, with this closure.

At this time | was advised J&A has approved the event. | would also like to make sure the sidewalk is closed/detoured in
front of the Charmant to the outdoor area- 100 State St, for alcohol compliance in a public area or for them to make
sure patrons are not carrying open intoxicants on the sidewalk if not closed. City Engineer Jamie Hassemer also
responded with the closure of the sidewalk the additional requirements/additional barricades needed.

Event is approved, noting my concerns.
Respectfully,

Officer Brad Stoner

LaCrosse Police Department

Administrative Bureau

Special Operations / Fleet Manager / Court Liaison
LCPD Reserve Program Liaison

Phone (608)789-7236

stonerb@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 3:04 PM

Cc: Denson, Jonah <densonj@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: REVIEW: The Charmant Hotel River Roast - August 14, 2020
Attached is a special event for:

The Charmant Hotel - River Roast

Friday, August 14, 2020
100 Block of State Street

Please review and respond on or before Friday, February 21, 2020. Thank you.
Katie and Steve — | will send the PDS down to you for the background check.

Brad, Jamie, Ashley — I am attaching what | believe Is the 2019 traffic control list if you want to use it for 2020.



Police, Fire, Traffic Engineer — They are requesting to close the 100 Block of State Street and expanding their alcohol
beverage license into the special event area. The expansion application is part of the special event and is going
separately to Council in March 2020 meetings.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC

Deputy City Clerk

City of La Crosse (Population 52,197)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7555 phone
www.cityoflacrosse.org
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Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:
In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic
communication.



